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21st September 2023 

Dear Homes,  

We would like to invite you all to a times tables parent information evening. 

All children start learning their times table in year 4, where they learn the 10s, 5s and 2s.  In year 3, 

all children continue to develop fluency in multiplication facts, and they learn the 4s, 8s, 3s, 6s and 

9s.  Finally, they learn the 7s, 11s and 12s in year 4.  

If children learn, and then practise, their tables facts so they can instantly recall them, it means they 

are able to make links within maths concepts and free up their working memory to access these 

concepts more easily.  

As you may be aware, there is now a statutory Government Multiplication Check in year 4 that the 

children must complete. This will take place in June and the children will be tested on their 

knowledge of the times table facts. They will be given 25 random questions up to 12x12 and will only 

have 6 seconds to answer each one.    Therefore, we would like to invite you to a meeting on 9th 

October 2023 at 3.30pm in The Studio.  Please enter school via door C to share this information 

regarding the multiplication check.  Please complete the attached form to indicate your attendance 

https://forms.office.com/e/Dr3yapMv6A 

If you are unable to attend, but would like to be sent the Powerpoint over Seesaw, please indicate 

this on the form.  

As a school, we feel it is extremely important to support home-school links and keep parents/carers 

informed about how they can support their child/ren at home. 

We appreciate your continued support with this. Please get in touch if you have any questions. 

Many thanks, 

Miss Davies and Miss Gries 

Year 4 Teachers 
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